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NOTICE 

 

Subject: Information regarding modification of details in the OTR 

(One Time Registration) module. 

 Candidates are hereby informed that edit OTR facility will be 

available from 08.10.2025 onwards. Candidates who wish to modify/ 
correct their details are advised to utilise the said facility from the 

prescribed date.  

2. Visually impaired (VH) candidates will be provided the facility of by-

passing Aadhaar Face Authentication at the application Stage. 

3. Further, the candidates are requested to contact help-desk (1800-

309-3063) via telephone or e-mail (helpdesk-ssc@ssc.nic.in) for any 
queries. Kindly note that the representation submitted in physical form 

will not be entertained. 

4. The candidates may follow SSC’s official ‘X’ handle @SSC_GoI for 

latest news and updates.  

 

  

Under Secretary to the Government of India 

08.10.2025 
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